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One-Year Renewal to the Term Contract for Pad Mounted Switchgear for the Materials and Supply
Warehouse (for the Energy Resources Department) (Citywide)

Council approved a one-year renewal that expired on 1/13/2019.  Because there was no usage, the
contract was not renewed for the final year at that time.  There is now a need for the contract
materials and a renewal of the contract for Year 5; the vendor is open to this late renewal.

The Business Services and Energy Resources Departments and Purchasing recommend authorizing
the renewal with G & W Electric Company, at $500,000 annually, based on estimated requirements.
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